
From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
To: Marshall Bates
Subject: RE: downhole commingling application (DHC-5103)
Date: Thursday, March 4, 2021 4:28:00 PM

Thank you sir; there is a bit of a typo on it regarding what the approval is for, but based upon the
context it seems to be for this application and has been accepted into record.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
 

From: Marshall Bates <marshall@faenergyus.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 4:23 PM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: downhole commingling application (DHC-5103)
 
Mr. McClure,
 
And here is the NMSLO approval, attached.
 
Thank you,
 
Marshall Bates
Forty Acres Energy
11757 Katy Fwy. Ste. 1000
Houston, TX 77079
C: (713) 253-2885
 

From: Marshall Bates
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 4:37 PM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Subject: RE: downhole commingling application (DHC-5103)
 
Mr. McClure,
 
Here is the certified mail tracking number: 7019 0140 0000 9163 7394
 
Thank you!
 
Marshall Bates
Forty Acres Energy
11757 Katy Fwy. Ste. 1000
Houston, TX 77079
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From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 5:57 PM
To: Marshall Bates
Subject: downhole commingling application (DHC-5103)
 
Mr. Bates,
 
I am reviewing the downhole commingling application (DHC-5103) for the POSSH #4 (30-025-26536)
operated by FAE II Operating, LLC (329326).
 
Please provide demonstration that the SLO was notified of this application.
 
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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